
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Hana, for friendship  -   
looking after her friends when  
they have fallen over.   

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 11th October 2021 

Year 2 - Isaac W, for making the  
 right choices. 
 Zara for taking pride in her work. 

Year 3 - Phoebe, for a great attitude  
towards school! 

Year 4  - Robin, for showing  
creativeness in his writing. 

Year 5 - Josie, for always being kind 
and thinking of others. 

Year 6 -  Logan, for being responsible 
and helpful in forest school sessions. 

EYFS -  Jaxon, for coming into school  
with a smile. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Thurs 14th Oct -  FOS Harvest Bingo 

Fri 15th Oct  -  School Photographer 

Fri 22nd Oct   -   Macmillan Fundraising  

Fri 22nd Oct - School breaks up for Half Term  

Mon 1st Nov -  School re-opens   

Fri 17th Dec -   School breaks up for Christmas   

Attendance Award 

Year 5 

 

This week’s  
attendance  

96.4% 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Ella 
Year 1 - Nancy 

Year 2 - Jessica 
Year 3 - Jack 

Year 4 - Oskar 
Year 5 - Oliver M 

Year 6  -  Tilly 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Ava 
Year 1 - Ted 

Year 2 - Joseph L 
Year 3 - Beau 
Year 4 - Josh 

Year 5 - Oliver C 
Year 6  -  Ellie 

 

   Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds 
flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance 

Reception 97.5% 

Year 1       97.5%  

Year 2       95.7% 

Year 3       97.7% 

Year 4       92.0%  

Year 5       98.7% 

Year 6       96.7% 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
The Nasal Flu Immunisation Team will be visiting our school during 

This year we will be fundraising for Macmillan Cancer 
Support during all of next week, where our pupils will be 

able to purchase treats during break time.  
  To end the week we please ask everyone to come to 

school on Friday (25th September) with a monetary dona-
tion and wear something GREEN.  

 

Thank you for your support! 
 
  
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Congratulations to Mrs Johnston and her husband on the 

birth of baby Pippa last  

Thursday! 

husband on the birth of baby Pippa last Thursday! 

 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS1 -  Riley, well done for your behaviour in breakfast club. 

KS2 -  Finley T, for being so helpful and a good friend.  

Staff - Mr Whelerton, thank you for everything that you do. 

School Photographer 
The photographer will be in school on Friday 15th October for 

both individual and family photos. Family photos will start from 
8:15am. 

 Siblings who attend our school will be photographed together  
during the day. 

Thursday 14th  
October 6pm via Zoom 

Invites you to 
Harvest  
Bingo from 
the  
comfort of 
your own 
home! 

Please come and support our 
Macmillan coffee  
afternoon on Friday 22nd 
October at 2:00pm.  
Plates will be sent home this 
week, if you kindly donate 
any cakes or have any  
tombola prizes they would 
be gratefully received.              
All welcome! 


